Safety Protocol Evaluation Feedback Request

Dear [Staff Member's Name],
As part of our ongoing commitment to ensuring a safe and healthy workplace, we are conducting
an evaluation of our current safety protocols. Your insights and feedback are essential for us to
make informed improvements.
Please take a moment to reflect on the following questions:

o How effective do you find the current safety protocols in your daily tasks?

e Have you encountered any challenges or barriers while following these protocols?

« Do you have any suggestions for enhancing our safety measures?

Your feedback will be kept confidential and will be invaluable in helping us enhance our
workplace safety.

Please submit your responses by [Deadline Date] to [Contact Person's Email].
Thank you for your cooperation and commitment to safety!

Sincerely,

[Your Name]

[Your Position]
[Company Name]



